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President’s Message for December 2019  

 

Merry Christmas and Happy Holidays to all, 

 

First, I would like to thank Ed Vesely and Keith Wolthman, as well as the rest of the board, for 

covering for me while I was on the mend.  It’s good to be back! 

 

We are in the middle of our membership renewal and new member sign-ups.  Please do not delay in 

getting your dues in ASAP; membership closes January 1st. and will close for new members Feb 6. 

Our annual Christmas Party is right around the corner and that kicks off our Holiday season.  Watch your emails for the 

tree lighting tail gate and street parade. These are fun times that you won’t want to miss! Because of the busy month 

we will only have one big fishing event, the SUPER GROUPER AND SNAPPER. This off shore event will start on 

Saturday, Dec. 7 and will end Dec. 14 (fish when you can).  The awards for this event will be December 16th. 

 

Our meeting this month will feature Naples Environmental Specialist, Katie Laakkonen, who will talk about the Naples 

Reef Project which will help improve nearshore water quality. This topic is very important to all of us who live, work, and 

play here. Please make an effort to attend and let’s see if there is anything we can do to help this problem. 

 

Our 2020 season is shaping up to be a good one. So far in January we will have Capt. Branden of Everglades Bait and 

Tackle speak to us about winter fishing and sheepshead in preparation for our upcoming famous Sheepshead 

Tournament. There will be a special raffle at this meeting for a backwater fishing trip in the Everglades> You gotta’ be 

there to win.  John Marchetti was last year’s winner; just ask him how his trip was. 

 

February will bring radio talk show host Capt. Rob Modys. Capt. Rob has spoken at our meeting before and it’s always 

one of our best meetings.  Finally, in March there is something you all have been waiting for- DEAL OR NO DEAL. So 

all you future vendors start to gather you prized possessions and get them ready to sell! 

 

OK folks let’s have a great season! 

 

Remember: Don’t put off what you can enjoy today; who knows if it will rain tomorrow. 

 

See ya at the Bait shop 

 

Pete A 

 

PS. Help me make our club even better. Please email me any thoughts you have for future speakers or fishing 

events. We are always looking for ways to improve.   

 

 

http://www.marcosportfishingclub.com/


  

 

 

LEADER BOARD Updates as of November 
Get LEADER BOARD updates using the link below. 

Link to LEADER BOARD 

 

Fish of the Month (FOM) as of November 
Get FOM updates using the link below. 

Link to Fish of the Month 

 

 

 

Offshore Report 
by Ed Shebert 

  

Offshore Events - DEC, JAN 
 
December- Super GROUPER /SNAPPER 2019 II– See Details this Newsletter 

 

January – Lane Snapper Event 2nd thru the 8th Details to Follow 

 

 

NOVEMBER OFFSHORE REPORT 
 

During the month Gag Groupers were landed, but not a one during “Gag Week”.  

Other highlights included good action but few keepers reported by Captain Joel 

Rohletter in 80 feet.  His highlight was landing a 23 pound Black Fin.  Captain 

Jeff Michaels limited out for Red Grouper in 90 minutes at 112 feet.  Lots of 

undersized fish and good Yellowtail action.  Captain Paul Doppelt reported 

similar results for his outing at 100 to 110 feet. 

 
 

  

http://marcosportfishingclub.com/LeaderBoardHome.htm
http://www.marcosportfishingclub.com/FishOfMonth.htm




November Buddy Trip 

November 18, 2019 

by Joe Perino 

 

The November Buddy Trip outing took us to the south side of the island. The 

weather was perfect with a warm temperature and a gentle breeze.  Among the 

fish caught were:  Whiting, Silver Trout, Spotted Seatrout, Jacks, Lady Fish, Red 

Grouper, Snook, Redfish and, of course, some catfish. 
 

The day was ended with a party that consisted of a cocktail hour and dinner with 

our significant others at the Brewery.  Camaraderie and friendship filled the air as 

the enjoyable party was the finishing touch to a wonderful day of fishing and 

being with friends. 

 

If you wish to join the Buddy List email Joe Perino rivpress@aol.com 

 

 

 

 

 

 

mailto:rivpress@aol.com


 

 

Kayak Fishing at the  

Fakahatchee Strand State Park 

November 14, 2019 

by Victor Ordija 

 
On an overcast cool morning six kayakers fished this former quarry located in the 

Fakahatchee Strand State Park. On this day the bite was on the light side and only 

about fifty fish were caught by the group. As the morning wore on, winds picked up 

substantially which made fishing even more challenging. Nevertheless, some 

quality fish were caught with Mike Larsen landing the catch of the day; a very nice 

Largemouth Bass estimated to weigh around eight pounds. Several 18-inch and 

17-inch fish were also reported caught. Most of the fish were caught on plastic 

worms and a few hit plastic frogs. All the fish were released. 

This venue has become a favorite event for the MSC kayakers. The site has easy 

access, excellent cover for fish and a healthy population of Largemouth Bass. 

There are a few alligators in this quarry lake, but these reptiles have shown no 

aggressive behavior. 

 

Contact Victor Ordija at vicord1@comcast.net to sign up for the Kayak Group and 

receive information regarding upcoming trips. You can also sign up at the next 

General Meeting. 

  













 



 

 

 

December 2019                                                           Fish of the Month: Black Drum  

Date Event Information & Comments 

December 5 Speaker for General Meeting 

Katie Laakkonen 

Environmental Specialists Details 
to Follow in a eBlast 

December 5 General Meeting Triple Crown 

Celebration 

7PM Rose Hall Auditorium Doors 
Open 6:30 

December 6 Captains Meeting Super  

Grouper/Snapper Event 

 See Offshore Report Page, 

Entry Flyer 

December 7 Start of Super 

Grouper/Snapper Event 

 

December 7 Marco Tree Lighting Details to Follow 

December 9 Board Meeting 8:30 Coast Guard Auxiliary 

Station Caxambas Park 

December 14 Annual Street Parade 6:30 San Marco Road 

December 14 Super Grouper/Snapper Ends  

December 16 Super Grouper/Snapper 

Awards 

12PM at the Brewery 

December 19 Kayak Trip Rookery Bay See Website for Details 

December 31 Membership Renewal Ends  

 

 
 



February 2020                                                              Fish of the Month: Sheepshead 

Date Event Information & Comments 

February 3 Kayak Trip McIlvane Bay See Website for Details 

February 6 General Meeting Speaker Rob 

Modys Sheepshead Theme 

7PM Rose Hall Auditorium Doors 
Open 6:30PM 

February 6 NEW MEMBERSHIP SIGNUP 

ENDS 

 

February 6 Leader Board Awards During Meeting 

February 10 Board Meeting 8:30 Coast Guard Auxiliary 

Station Caxambas Park 

February 18 Sheepshead Fish Day Details to Follow 

February 19 FeBrewfest XV Picnic Details to Follow 

February 20 Sheepshead Alt. Fish Day  

February   

February   

February   

 

January 2020                                                                   Fish of the Month: Pampano 

Date Event Information & Comments 

January 2 General Meeting Speaker 

Brandon Acosta Backwater  

7PM Rose Hall Auditorium Doors 
Open 6:30PM 

January 2 Offshore Lane Snapper Event Details to Follow 

January 6 Board Meeting 8:30 Coast Guard Auxiliary 

Station Caxambas Park 

January 9  Kayak Trip Hells’ Gate See Website for Details 

January 15  Cuban Theme Picnic Details and Signup Flyer to 

Follow 

January 16 Whack-a-Whiting Event  Details to Follow 

January 20 Pompano Pounder Event 

Captains Meeting 

See Attached Flyer 

January 21 Pompano Pounder Fishing 

Day 

Alternate Fishing Day January 

22nd 

   NEW MEMBERSHIP 

SIGNUP ENDS FEB. 6TH 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 
 

Update from the Editor 
November 2019 

 

 
The Water Advisory Committee meeting was quiet, your Editor did not stay for the 

whole meeting. 

 

You can get all the details by following the instructions provided in my last Update.  I 

will keep on top of the WAC issues with more specifics next month. 

Pictured below are two very Happy Fishermen.  Dave Dodd holding his prize 

winning 26.25” Redfish and Kevin Krygier, a member for just 2 years with a whooper 

30.50” Snook, the first Snook he ever caught.  Rumor has it that Kevin is fine tuning 

his techniques, so watch out for him come the 2020 Triple Crown. 

 

Other up coming issues are as follows: 

 

The Ship Store is open at every General Meeting until further notice. 

The Sheepshead Tournament starts February 18th, there will be a Flyer with 

specifics soon. 

 

There is no December picnic, Look for flyers and signup sheets in the January 

Newsletter. 

 

If you wish to reach your editor or submit a photo with a short “fishtale”, I can be 

reached at pfwanzenberg@yahoo.com.  

 

 

 















 





 

 


